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To: All CCSA Scholarship Providers 

From: CCSA Scholarship Program 

Date: April 7, 2021 

Re: Notice regarding email from CCSA 

 

You're receiving this email because of your affiliation with the CCSA Child Care Scholarship program. 
CCSA is always looking at ways to build on our system's security for the benefit of those we serve. 
Recently, that has included upgrades to our email processing. Most likely, you will continue to receive 
email from us without noticing anything new or different. In the event we send you something that 
appears to require an extra layer of security, you may see a label that says "Zix secure email message" at 
the top and be asked to register your email address in order to view and respond to that message. If this 
happens and brings up questions for you, please let us know.      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


